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August 8, 2018
Dear Parents and Guardians:
Please keep the following events on your radar.

August 16, is a Movie Night in the Parking Lot courtesy of our wonderful Parents
Club. Please join us at 7:30PM for this great event.

As a reminder, the first day of school begins on Monday, August 20th. It is a full
day of school for all students except preschool and kindergarten. Students should
come in uniform and bring a lunch with a noncarbonated, non-glass beverage.

September 6 is Parent Night. Please attend to meet teachers, learn more about
school organizations and activities.

Two great parish events are coming soon. September 8 is Taste of St. Celestine, a
family-friendly parish event with food, music and fun. September 15, is Mass in
the Grass at St. Cyprian Church at 4PM. It is followed by a BBQ.

Please visit the Athletics page for a listing of activities and events for students.
There are sports and activity opportunities for students of all ages.

If you have any questions, please contact me either by phone or at
sklich@stcelestineschool.org.

Sincerely,

Sheila M. Klich
Principal



